
Dear Families, 
 
As you are aware, Erie County is currently under a state of emergency and schools are 
closed.  Additionally, county officials have directed people to practice social distancing and to 
avoid gathering in groups.  However, we understand that some of our students have medication 
in school that is essential to their health and well-being.  Therefore, we are allowing parents to 
pick up medication from their child’s school on Tuesday, March 17, 2020, between the hours of 
11:00 AM - 1:00 PM.  Once again, only medication that is medically essential should be picked 
up as we are trying to minimize contact between people. 
 
Anyone picking up medication other than a custodial parent must bring a letter signed by the 
custodial parent giving them permission to do so.  Such an individual must also present 
identification to the school nurse before the medication will be released.  Thank you, in advance, 
for your support and understanding as we navigate this national emergency. 
 
Thank You. 
 


